
 
 
 

May 27, 2016 
Via Overnight Delivery & E-Mail 

 
Commission Secretary 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, Suite 400 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
RE: tw telecom of utah llc 

Notification of Name Change and Replacement Local Price List 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Enclosed please find the original and five (5) copies of this filing. tw telecom of utah llc hereby notifies the 
Commission that that it has changed its name to Level 3 Telecom of Utah, LLC. The Company respectfully 
requests that the Commission issue an updated certificate, if applicable, to reflect the Company’s name as 
“Level 3 Telecom of Utah, LLC.” The Company is authorized to provide telecommunication services in Utah 
per Docket No. 00-2351-01, issued December 11, 2000 and Docket No. 08-2351-01, issued July 28, 2008.  
 
The Company provides service to business customers only. The Company has changed its name to better align 
with their parent company, Level 3 Communications, LLC, under a unified brand and it will not affect any 
services or rates provided to customers of the Company. The following statement appeared on the invoices of 
all tw telecom customers in the March bill cycle: “Effective February 1, 2016, tw telecom holdings, llc and its 
subsidiaries have changed their name to Level 3 Telecom.” 
 
A copy of the Company’s name change filing with the Utah Secretary of State is attached hereto as Exhibit A.  
The local replacement price list, Utah Price List No. 2, is attached hereto as Exhibit B with a proposed 
effective date of June 5, 2016.  As mentioned, this name change does not affect the rates, terms or conditions 
of services currently provided to the Company’s customers in Utah; accordingly no changes have been made to 
the tariff’s rates, terms or conditions of service.  No changes have been made to the tariff except to reflect the 
Company’s new name, update the headers and footers and formatting changes. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning it to 
me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose.  Any questions you may have regarding 
this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or via email to cwightman@tminc.com. Thank 
you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Connie Wightman 
Consultant 
 
cc: Tammy Chatfield, Level 3 
cc Utah PSC (E-Mail) 
file: tw telecom - Utah - Local 
tms: UTl1601 
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